NOTICE FOR REQUEST FOR
QUALIFICATIONS

ARCHITECTURAL SERVICES

Notice is hereby given that pursuant to
the requirements of N.J.A.C. 6A:23A-5.2
(a)(5), the Phillipsburg Board of Educa-
tion (hereinafter referred to as the
“Board’) is requesting qualifications
statements (RFQ) from interested and
qualified Architectural firms to provide
Architectural services to the Board. The
Board Office is located at 50 Sargent

Avenue, Phillipsburg, NJ 08865.

A copy of the RFQ may be inspected or

picked up at the Board offices between
the hours of 8:00 AM and 4:00 PM,
Monday through Friday, except Satur-
day, Sundays and holidays.

All professionals submitting proposals
must use and complete all forms and in-
clude all information required in the
RFQ. An original and one copy of the
RFQ must be submitted, in a sealed en-
velope with “RFQ — Architectural Serv-
ices Field House” marked on the front
of the envelope.

Pursuant to P.L 2004, ¢.57, all submis-
sions must be accompanied by a New
Jersey Business Regjistration Certificate
issued by the New Jersey Department of
Treasury, Division of Revenue. All pro-

fessionals are required to comply with
the requirements of P.L. 1975, c. 127,
“Law Against Discrimination” and the Af-
firmative Action statutes and regula-
tions, N.J.S.A. 10:531 et seq. and
N.J.A.C. 17:27-1.1 et seq.

Submissions must be made to the
Phillipsburg Board of Education no later
than Thursday, June 3, 2021 at 11:00
AM. Proposals should be addressed to:

Mrs. Staci L. Horne

School Business Administrator/
Board Secretary

Phillipsburg Board of Education
50 Sargent Avenue,
Phillipsburg, NJ 08865

Facsimile and email responses will not
be accepted.

The Board reserves the right to reject
any or all submissions and waive any in-
formality in the process if it is in the
best interests of the Board. No submis-
sion may be deemed accepted until the
adoption of a formal resolution by the
Board.

Proposals are being solicited through a
fair and open process.



